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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

BERNARD 7TH 

JUNE 7TH 

EILEEN 11TH 

SHEILA 19TH 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

MY GOODNESS WHAT A WASHOUT MAY WE HAVE HAD. HOPEFULLY 
WE HAVE THE SUNSHINE ON THE WAY AND THE RESIDENTS CAN GET 

OUT IN THE GARDEN AGAIN. 
THIS MONTH VISITS HAVE INCREASED WITH UP TO 5 PEOPLE PER 
RESIDENT (PLEASE SEE VISITING POLICY FOR DETAILS) WE HAVE 
OPENED UP MORE SLOTS DURING THE DAY NOW TO ALLOW FOR 

THESE EXTRA PEOPLE. ACTIVITIES ARE STILL TAKING PLACE IN 
BETWEEN AND WE ARE HOPING NOW WITH TESTING BEING DONE 

AT HOME IT WILL ALLOW US TO DO MORE ACTIVITIES AGAIN. 
WE HAVE HAD LOTS OF DONATIONS OF MAGAZINES AND BOOKS 

WHICH WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR AS THE RESIDENTS LOVED TO READ.  
A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR RESIDENT JOHN’S GRANDDAUGHTER FOR 

STARTING UP A GO FUND ME PAGE FOR BOOKS FOR US. 
WE HAVE BEEN GROWING LOTS OF PLANTS AND VEG IN OUR 

GREENHOUSE AND ARE IN THE STAGES OF PLANTING MOST OF 
THEM NOW WHICH ARE RESIDENTS ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO. WE 
HAVE BEEN DONATED A LOVELY YELLOW ROSE BUSH IN MEMORY OF 

BILL’S WIFE, WHICH WILL BE BEAUTIFUL TO LOOK AT ONCE ITS IN 
BLOOM. 

THE HAIRDRESSER HAS NOW FINISHED CUTTING EVERYONE’S HAIR 
SO WE CAN NOW MOVE ON TO PERMS AND REGULAR SETS, WHICH I 

KNOW MANY RESIDENTS ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO HAVING 
DONE. 

WE WERE MEANT TO HAVE A GARDEN ICE CREAM PARTY ON 
WEDNESDAY 26TH OF MAY BUT THE WEATHER WAS A BIT TO COLD 

TO GO OUTSIDE, SO WE BROUGHT THE PARTY INSIDE. STAFF 
DRESSED UP IN BRIGHT COLOURS TO REPRESENT ICE CREAM 

FLAVOURS. RESIDENTS HAD A VARIETY OF FLAVOURS TO CHOOSE 
FROM, SAUCES AND FLAKES. MUSIC TO SING ALONG TO AND LOTS 

OF LAUGHS. EVERYONE HAD A GREAT TIME. 
 



KEYWORKERS DAY 

JULY 5TH 

 

THIS YEAR WE WILL BE CELEBRATING WITH OUR 

RESIDENTS ALL THE HARD WORK THE STAFF DID 

DURING THE PANDEMIC. WE WILL BE TRYING 

DIFFERENT FOOD, PARTYING WITH KEVIN WALSH, 

DANCING AND HAVING A GOOD TIME. 

STEPH AND SARAH WILL BE HELPING THE RESIDENTS 

DO THANK YOU CARDS/NOTES TO THE STAFF. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE ANY 

DONATIONS/CARDS/NOTES ETC WE WOULD BE REALLY 

GRATEFUL AND WOULD LOVE TO HAND THEM OVER 

TO THE STAFF THAT DAY. PLEASE SPEAK TO STEPH OR 

SARAH FOR ANY INQUIRIES. 

 



 

 

 

EVERY LAST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH 

WE WILL BE HAVING A VISIT FROM 

LOTTIES LOLLIES. OFFERING A VARIETY 

OF ICE CREAMS AND DESSERTS.  

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

KASSI OUR SENIOR MEMBER OF STAFF HAS HAD HER BABY BOY. HE 

IS CALLED ROMAN. BOTH OF THEM ARE DOING GREAT AND 

SETTLING IN TO FAMILY LIFE WITH HER PARTNER AND OTHER SON. 

WE WISH THEM ALL THE BEST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



STAFF OF THE MONTH 

 
MARCIE 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO MARCIE FOR BEING STAFF 

OF THE MONTH. SHE HAS BEEN A REAL TEAM 
PLAYER AND BEEN PROMOTED TO A SENIOR 

ROLE. SHE IS SUPPORTIVE TO MANAGEMENT, 
ENCOURAGING TO HER STAFF AND VERY CARING 

TOWARDS THE RESIDENTS. 
KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK. 

 
 


